
HOST FAMILIES NEEDED!
Our awesome international soccer coaches are coaching in Maize 

this summer while our camp is in town, and they will be in town from 
June 16th - 23rd!  

We are looking for multiple host families for them to stay with while 
they are in town coaching on the camp. 

If you can, host a coach for an unforgettable week of memories, 
soccer, and friendship for your household!

Please contact Kate at 720-425-5358 or kateg@challengersports.com if you have 
any questions, can help host a coach, or know anyone who could help (family, 

neighbor, friend etc)

FAQs:
What is a host family? This has become one of the most popular parts about 
Challenger Sports. Your camp’s coaches will stay with local families in your 
community for the duration of the camp week. In return, you receive a rebate of up 
to $80 towards the cost of your camp fees, but more importantly you will enjoy a 
unique week learning about foreign countries, cultures and customs and building 
lasting friendships with our staff.

What is expected of a host family? We encourage our coaches to fit in with the 
normal pattern of your family life. We would like you to provide the coach with a 
bed; showering facilities; laundry facilities and meals. If coaches are working a 
full day at camp, please provide them with a packed lunch.

How long will they stay with us? Coaches will typically stay with you Sunday 
evening before camp - Sunday morning after camp. 

Every year, our Challenger Sports international staff stay with host 
families. Hosting a coach can be a truly life-changing experience for you 
and your family, creating memories that last a lifetime!
Each year we receive hundreds of emails from families, telling us what 
an incredible time they had hosting our coaches…this could be you! 
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